
 

Update Grant P-3245 Groceries For Families In Need  July 2, 2020 

This supplements the last update of two weeks ago, June 16, 2020.  The grocery gift cards were 

distributed last month and are currently being utilized by the recipients.  The club will receive 

one and possibly two bills associated with the use of these cards, depending on the speed and 

billing cycle dates of Super 1. 


